
To: Cannon Falls City Council 

From: Steve Dabelow 

Date: May 30, 2018 

 

At the last city Council meeting where I, Steve Dabelow, made a presentation 

regarding the purchase of the Janice O’Brien house (212 West Mill Street) it was 

determined and agreed that the city would be the owner of the property and that 

the Cannon Falls Area Historical Society would be raising the money. 

There has become a need for the O’Brien’s to close on the sale of their property 

by June the 29th.  Although the Historical Society has been in front of several 

donors and received several commitments we will not have the dollars to close on 

the property of June the 29th. 

The hope is that the city can execute the purchase, by June the 29th, and that the 

Historical Society would continue to raise money and reimburse the city for their 

cost.  This arrangement would be similar to the fund raising and building of the 

current library. 

It is also the wish and the hope that the city would participate as a contributor in 

the raising of funds for this project. 


